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e-distribution of Job Offer Letters to Selected Candidates for IQVIA 

 

In view of recent spike in COVID-19 Positive cases in the main campus of the 

University, the Campus has been declared a micro containment zone by the administrative 

authorities. Consequent upon this, the Job Offer Letters distribution ceremony scheduled at 

11:00 am and 2:00 pm on 24.04.2021 at CCPC stands cancelled. In its place e-distribution of 

Job Letters will be done at 11:30am on 24th April 2021 (Saturday) to all 24 students that have 

been selected as Safety Associate Trainees. In this regard, all the Selected Candidates are 

directed to join the following Link for the purpose. 

Saturday, April 24- 11:30am – 12:30pm  

Google Meet Joining info 

Video Call link : https://meet.google.com/uqi-hrzy-zvn   or  

dial: (US) + 1503-908-2421 Pin:- 519330690# 

The e-distribution function on the digital platform will be graced by the Registrar, Dr. Nisar 

Ahmed Mir (Guest of Honour) and Prof. Nahida Tabassum, Head, Department of 

Pharmaceutical Sciences (Special Guest) 

Subsequent to this, the candidates will have to join the Company (Onboarding the IQVIA) on 

26th of April 2021 (Monday). 
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